
 

 

WEEE Statement  

As a producer of Electronic and Electrical Equipment we are obliged to offer a 

take back scheme for any of our products placed on the UK market marked 

with the WEEE symbol at the end of its life. If any of our customers in the UK 

or in certain cases other end users, require us to take back our product, they 

should contact us at the details below. We will agree the necessary 

arrangements for the return, proper treatment and recycling of the WEEE.  

 

 

 

Battery Statement  

As a producer of industrial batteries under the Waste Batteries and 

Accumulators Regulations 2009, we Hubbell Ltd place on the market: NiMh, 

NiCd and Lead Acid batteries. We are obliged to take back free of charge, 

waste industrial batteries supplied to an end user for treatment and recycling 

for batteries that are of the same chemistry that have been placed onto the 

UK market. We are required to do this in any calendar year we place new 

industrial batteries on the UK market. If any of our customers or in certain 

cases other end users, require us to take back Industrial batteries, they should 

contact us at the details below. We will agree the necessary arrangements for 

the return, proper treatment and recycling of the waste industrial batteries.  

 

 

 

Contact details:  

For Chalmit products 

Hubbell Ltd 

75 Carnegie Road, 

Glasgow, 

G52 4JZ 

UK 

Tel: 0141 810 9644 

Email: hhsales1@hubbell.com 

 

 

 

 

 

For GAI-Tronics and Metron 

Eledyne products 

Hubbell Ltd 

Brunel Drive 

Stretton Business Park, 

Burton Upon Trent 

Staffordshire 

DE13 0BZ, 

UK 

Phone: +44 (0)1283 500500 

Email: orderuk@hubbell.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


